
  
 

                                      BOARD OF EDUCATION 

SPECIAL MEETING 

                                         STUDENT HEARING 

                       City Council Chambers 

             14400 Dix Toledo, Southgate, MI   48195 

 

 

                           DATE: February 14, 2017   6:00 P.M. 

 

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:    Craig, Estheimer, Green, Pomponio, Reed                                        

BOARD MEMBERS EXCUSED:   Kupser, McDaniel 

BOARD MEMBERS UNEXCUSED:   

    

ADMINISTRATION PRESENT:  Chretien, Pinkowski 

 

CLOSED SESSION 

 

2016/17-92  It was moved by Dr. Pomponio supported by Mr. Estheimer the  

                     Board move into Closed Session for the purpose of a student  

                     hearing. 

 

                     Roll call vote taken 
                     YES:  Craig, Estheimer, Green, Pomponio 

                      NO: 

           ABSTAIN:   Reed 

 

DISCUSSION 

Mr. Pinkowski reviewed the circumstances surrounding this issue with 

Student 2016/17-2.   

 

Ms. Chretien explained to the board the family was sent a letter and also received a 

phone call to invite them to this hearing. 

 

The family did not attend. 

 

The board asked specific questions of Mr. Pinkowski. 

 

2016/17-93  It was moved by Dr. Pomponio supported by Mr. Craig, the Board 

                    move out of Closed Session at 6:12 p.m. 

 

                    YES:  Craig, Estheimer, Green, Pomponio 

                     NO: 

 

Further discussion took place regarding Anderson High School’s MHSAA application to 

form a cooperative Men’s and Women’s Swim Team with Lincoln Park High School. 

Mr. Pinkowski was available for questions at this meeting as he would not be available 

for the 7:00 p.m. meeting due to the need to supervise the basketball game at AHS. 
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M. Pinkowski explained it was time for the Co-Op agreement with Carlson High School to be reviewed.  

Carlson chose not to re-new our agreement which led him to seek alternate schools to partner with. 

Lincoln Park High School currently has our Gator’s Swim Program swimming out of that site.  After 

surveying parents and reviewing the area schools that would be interested in partnering with us, Lincoln 

Park offered to do so. 

 

Discussion took place regarding the budget for coaching, varsity letters and if this was only a varsity 

sport.  This item will be on the 7:00 p.m. Regular Board Meeting Agenda for Action. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

2016/17-94  It was moved by Mr. Craig supported by Mr. Green, the board adjourn the meeting at 

                     6:20 p.m. 

 

                      YES:  Craig, Estheimer, Green, Pomponio, Reed 

                       NO: 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted by:  Theresa Grzechowski 
 
 
 
                                                                                    ____________________________________ 

                                                                                    Andrew A. Green-Secretary 

                                                                                    Board of Education 

                          
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                          

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


